
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 
September 17 – Meeting Canceled 
September 21 – Dedication Grant at  
              Huntersville Elementary 
September 22 - Membership Seminar 
September 24 – John Stengel 
September 30 – Social at Tailrace Marina 
October 1 – Kam Chandan 
October 6 – Community Service at          
                                                    Lydia’s Loft 
October 8 –  
October 11 – Lake Norman Chamber  
                                             Business Expo  
October 13 – Rotary District Duck Race at 
        Tailrace Marina, Mount Holly 
October 15 – Kendall Kendrick 
October 22 –  
October 24 – World Polio Day 
October 29 – Club Social Local Brewery 
November 10 – Foundation Banquet 
November 12 – Vocational Trip  

         to Metrolina Greenhouses 
 
 
 
 
 

HUNTERSVILLE HAPPY HOUR MESSAGE 
By President Mike Fitzgerald 
 

I hope everyone had a great week and was able to get back to some normalcy after 
Hurricane Florence.   
 

On Friday we had our dedication for our District Grant Project at Huntersville 
Elementary School with students and Mayor John Aneralla.  The weather was perfect, 
and we were able to stay cool under the new shade we installed on the 
playground.  Our club was presented with many thanks from the faculty, students and 
parents for all of our hard work!  Enjoy this beautiful weekend and I look forward to 
seeing everyone Monday night where we will hear from John Stengel on cyber 
security.  Don’t forget to bring a friend! 

September 24 – Program 
John Stengel – Cyber Security 
Founder of a cyber security business helping companies 
set up firewalls and to protect their computers and 
employees from outsiders. His company was one of the 
first to do website blocking. His company does testing 
assessments for churches and schools. The original 
goal was to prevent employees from abusing company 
equipment, but it morphed into preventing harmful 
materials from being accessed on company computers, 
such as identities being stolen and pornography. 

 
Hurricane Relief Fund  
The District has a Donor Advised Fund (DAF) if 
you wish to contribute to the disaster relief 
efforts. Our district has offered to use our DAF 
as a collector/distributor of relief funds. A multi 
district Advisory Committee will make the 
decisions regarding the distribution of the funds 
from the DAF as needed to the affected areas.  
Please keep all the first responders and people 
affected by the storm in your prayers and keep 
“Being the Inspiration.” 
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Club Officers 
 

Mike Fitzgerald  
President 
 
 
Mark Kincer 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 

Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 

Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 

 
 
 

Saturday September 22 
Club Service 
Membership Seminar 
We hope that you will consider joining us on 
Saturday September 22 at Mitchell 
Community College, 219 Academy St., 
Mooresville, NC (Building B) from about 9 to 
noon. Registration starts at 8:30. 

Friday September 21 Community Service 
Huntersville Elementary 
Dedication of the district grant project: the cleaned-up picnic area and a new shade. 

Erin Lyons is a 5th grade 
teacher at Huntersville 
Elementary and also our 
Honorary Rotarian. 
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Community Service 
 

Mark Kincer 
Community Service Chair 
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

 
International Service 
 

Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 

Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 

Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davidson  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

Jeffrey Stern 
Education 
 
 

Past Presidents 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018  
 

Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 

Michael Dane 
2015-2016 

 

Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour Rotary 

Chartered on June 16, 2014 

Club Service 
 

Happy Birthday 
September 4 – Cori Stuart 
September 7 – Joyce Schiaffo 
 

Happy Anniversary 
September 11 – Paul & Dana DeBellis 
September 16 – Tom & Joyce Schiaffo 
September 24 – Walter & Lissa Siegenthaler 
 
 

 
 

Saturday October 13 – Rotary Duck Race to End Polio  
in partnership with 58 Rotary Clubs in District 7680 
Where: Tailrace Marina from 2 pm until 5 pm 
Who:    You, your family, your friends, your church group, your neighbors, etc. 
Why:    To race 5,000 plastic ducks to raise funds to End Polio Now 
What:   You have a chance to win a new car! $2,500 price for the fastest duck over the 
finish line. Tickets are $10 each and you have a change to win many more cash 
prizes. There will be food, games, live music, kayaks and paddle boards available. To 
get your tickets:  http://bit.ly/duckraceforpolio 

 

 

 

Sunday September 30   
Club Social 
Social at Tailrace Marina Social with 
family and friends at Tailrace Marina, 
1010 Marina Village Drive, Mount Holly. 
Guests welcome!  
From 1 till 5 PM Picnic with hotdogs and 
hamburgers, free kayaking and at 4 pm 
pontoon boat ride on Lake Wylie's river 
district with Captain Bob. 

Saturday October 6 
Community Service 
Lydia’s Loft 
We will be sorting clothes, 
hanging, re-arranging under super 
vision of Kitty, our Honorary 
Rotarian. 
 

http://bit.ly/duckraceforpolio

